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The current proposal for Northern Pass would be devastating for New Hampshire, especially the White  
Mountains. We have been homeowners in Sugar Hill for over 15 years and know this area well. The whole  
region from Lancaster south to Bristol has exceptional vistas and natural beauty, and a thriving industry of  
skiing, hiking, tourism, and vacation activities. Northern Pass would ram right through this spectacular  
landscape and its construction would damage tourism for years, perhaps permanently. These mountains  
qualify in every way as a national park, equal to any other. Can you imagine a power company proposing to  
dig a massive ditch or erect 180 foot towers through the middle of Yosemite or the Great Smokies or Acadia?  
Please put a stop to this devastating and unreasonable proposal. 

 I'm opposed to it 
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